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On April 19, 2010, the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS)
issued an Inpatient Prospective Payment System (IPPS) proposed rule
for fiscal year 2011. As part of the proposed rule, CMS is proposing
changes affecting the determination of the effective date of provider
agreements and supplier approvals under Medicare.

Click on the link below to download the Client Alert, which discusses
these changes.
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